New archbishop’s homily is
impressive

I send you this email on the feast day of Saint Therese, as I watch on EWTN live
satellite television the Installation Mass of your new archbishop in Baltimore. I want
to say that I am deeply impressed by Archbishop Edwin O’Brien’s homily, which I
regard as a model spoken commitment of a pastor intent on guiding the people of his
diocese under God.

With all my heart I pray for his success in his new ministry; and for him personally, I
wish every happiness in the future.
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